
BEWARE OF FAKE PHILHEALTH 
OFFICIAL RECEIPTS (POR)

The public is hereby warned on the proliferation of fake PhilHealth 
Official Receipts (POR) issued to PhilHealth members particularly 
to Overseas Filipino Workers.

We call on all PhilHealth members to exercise extreme caution when 
paying or remitting their premium contributions.

Only PhilHealth Regional Offices and Local Health Insurance 
Offices are authorized to issue PhilHealth Official Receipts.

If there are persons or establishments/offices issuing or offering to 
issue POR other than the authorized offices mentioned herein, please 
immediately report the matter to the nearest PhilHealth Regional 
or Local Health Insurance Office or to our Treasury Department 
at (02) 638-3082 or Fact-Finding Investigation and Enforcement 
Department at (02) 637-6460.
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